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Editorial board  

It is with pleasure to announce that Dr Francesc Conesa (Catalan Institute of Classical 

Archaeology – ICAC) will join the editorial board, taking over the position as the Associate 

Editor for Remote Sensing and Prospection. The bulletin is still looking to fill two positions: 

Associate Editor for Archaeogenetics and Associate Editor for Geoarchaeology. 

 

Changes to the bulletin 

With the support from the bulletin editorial board and SAS Executive Board, we have decided 

to reduce the bulletin frequency from four to three issues. Two of the three issues will continue 

to feature the latest research in archaeological science research, whereas the last issue of the 

year will be dedicated to exhibit the research of the winners of SAS awards. All content will 

be available online. 

 

Cooperation with the SAS social media 

The bulletin is expected to work closer with our social media team to maximising the exposure 

of the SAS.  

  

 


